
 

July 1, 2025  

 

To: All School Employees, Parents and Related Organizations  
 
From: Andrea Todoro, School Leader  
 
AHERA is a federal law enacted in 1987 which requires all school districts and charter schools to 
re-inspect all facilities for asbestos containing building materials. 
 
Our facilities have been inspected and response actions are planned to insure a continued safe 
environment for our students and staff.  Activities include training of maintenance staff to prevent 
disturbance of asbestos and periodic re-inspection and surveillance activities by trained personnel. 
 
Details of such activities are described in the school's AHERA Management Plan, which is available for 
your review in the WBCS Main Office.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns in this regard, feel free to contact the school. 
 
 
 
 


